
   

 

CORPORATE UPDATE 

Bulletin #117c: COVID-19 Updates  

Feb. 4, 2021 

 

The work bubble is a myth 

 

As a follow up to what was shared in Bulletin #115d – COVID-19 – ID-IPC – Dispelling the 

Myth of the Workplace Bubble – Jan 29 2021, a poster was developed as a reminder. The 

poster can be accessed here, printed and posted in break rooms.  

 

Remember – it’s English only, so it shouldn’t be visible to the public. If you’re looking for 

any other posters, or resources related to COVID-19, all updated posters are available on 

the Coronavirus Skyline page. 

 

Please continue to wear your mask, clean your hands frequently and maintain the two-

metre physical distance with co-workers. Eye protection may be required, depending on 

the local area’s colour level. 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Communications/Bulletin%20115b%20-%20COVID-19%20-%20ID-IPC%20-%20Dispelling%20Myth%20of%20Workplace%20Bubble%20-%20Jan%2029%202021.pdf
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Communications/Bulletin%20115b%20-%20COVID-19%20-%20ID-IPC%20-%20Dispelling%20Myth%20of%20Workplace%20Bubble%20-%20Jan%2029%202021.pdf
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/PublishingImages/Pages/Posters-and-Other-Communications-Resources/Covid-WorkBubble-InternalPoster%20-%20Final%20-%20Feb%203%202021.pdf
https://skyline/CorCov19/Pages/default.aspx

